
Public Notice:  December 20th – 10:00am 

Due to the unseasonable temperature change recently and various precipitation 

in the form of Ice Fog, Freezing Drizzle, Light Rain and Minimal Snowfall, driving 

conditions throughout the Municipality are unfavourable. 

Publics Works Crews are responding diligently with appropriate techniques to 

return the road network to acceptable standards.  

During this time, please be aware of adverse driving conditions and please 

exercise caution while travelling throughout the Municipality.  

Chris Bowles, Director of Operations 


